
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

Attention: All Providers  

 
Psychological Testing, Neurobehavioral Status Examinations and 
Neuropsychological Testing Rates 

 
The Department of Social Services (DSS) is reviewing the code and rate changes 
implemented as of January 1, 2019 for Psychological Testing, Neurobehavioral 
Status Examinations and Neuropsychological Testing.  Once this review is 
completed, DSS will issue a revised policy bulletin and update the appropriate 
fee schedules. 

 

 

 

 

 


